
EBIS Members
EBIS Members who do not have access to the SIRE programme are encouraged to apply through 
the OCIMF website at https://register.ocimf-sire.org/.

Submitting Companies
BIQ bookings before 1st January 2021 to be made using SIRE BIQ-Europe questionnaire, helpdesk 
can change manually to SIRE BIQ-EBIS9 format on 2nd January 2021 with key information.

Submitting Companies and Programme Recipients
Ready to receive BIQ-EBIS9 reports and revised BPQ-Europe vessel information. 

New European SIRE Cat 3 Inspectors 
•  All SIRE Inspectors should ensure they have downloaded the latest SIRE inspection editor once 

release has been communicated.
•  Newly accredited SIRE Cat 3 Inspectors should ensure their SIRE accounts are fully active.

Vessel Operator
•  Ensure they are registered within SIRE, their fleet is accurate in the database, and their BPQ-Europe 

is either manually populated or has been automatically imported.
•  New online crew matrix reports should be created in advance of inspections starting in January 2021.
•  Desktop SIRE BPQ  editor, download and install the latest version in January 2021.  No action is 

required if using the online SIRE editor.
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Are you ready 
for the 1 January EBIS transition?
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